
 

 

Report on International Women’s Day Celebration at Integral University 

The Faculty of Commerce & Management, at Integral University under the stewardship of the 

department’s Literary and Cultural Committee members Dr. Neda Tasneem and Dr. Uroosa Aslam, 

orchestrated a compelling celebration on the 9th March’24 to mark International Women’s Day. This 

event served as a vibrant tribute to the enduring spirit and achievements of women, showcasing the 

unwavering commitment of our university community to fostering equality and empowerment. 

Throughout the event, the stage was ablaze with performances that resonated deeply with the audience. 

B.Com students, across all academic years, took centre stage with gripping skits, impassioned speeches, and 

soul-stirring poetry, each performance a poignant reminder of the strides made towards gender equality. 

Their stellar performances not only showcased their talent but also served as powerful affirmations of the 

transformative power of equality and inclusivity. 

Following the riveting student performances, the gathering was graced by the inspiring address of our 

esteemed Vice Dean, Prof. Adeel Maqbool. With eloquence and grace, Prof. Adeel Maqbool underscored 

the significance of International Women's Day and commended the collective efforts of the faculty and 

students in organizing and participating in the event. Furthermore, he took a moment to acknowledge the 

invaluable contributions of our female faculty members, whose dedication and leadership continue to inspire 

generations of students. 

The overwhelming attendance, spanning students and faculty members alike, bore testimony to the success 

of the event. As the evening unfolded, the air was filled with a palpable sense of camaraderie and 

appreciation. Attendees, moved by the impactful performances and the spirit of solidarity, voiced their 

praise and admiration for the event and the collaborative endeavors of the faculty and students. 

As we reflect on the resounding success of this celebration, let us carry forward the spirit of equality and 

empowerment into our daily lives, reaffirming our commitment to building a more inclusive and equitable 

society.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 


